
32235 SE Pipeline Rd.
Gresham, OR 97080

March 10, 2013

Honorable Chair Representative Chris Garrett, Vice-Chair Representative Wally Hicks, Vice-Chair 
Representative Val Hoyle, Representative Bob Jenson, Representative Bill Kennemer, Representative 
Paul Holvey, Representative Phil Barnhart, Representative Vicki Berger, and Representative Michael 
Dembrow,

I oppose HB2351. 

This bill  increases filling fees for candidates, increases partisanship of signers of nominating petition. 
May make it very difficult to use nominating petition in some districts.  This will make it more costly 
in a challenging financial climate to allow citizens to run for office.

Thank you for consideration of my comments.

Respectfully,
Janice Dysinger


